
 

The PRIDE Project Newsletter (March 
'23) 
The PRIDE Project's newsletters aim to keep our partners up to date with the project's progress and 

emerging results. 

This is our fifth newsletter - March 2023. 

 

In this issue 
This edition brings you an overview of what we have been up to since December 2022: 

• Progress to date 

• Free content - a pronouns animation 

• Toolkit's look and feel 

• Let us know what you think! 

 

Progress to date 
The PRIDE Project continues to move ahead! As of March 2023, we have: 

• Continued the creative development of Oneself alongside Bluestep Solutions. The 

wireframes and their associated look and feel are now finalised. We have filmed our three 



community members talking about their own experiences as LGBTQ+ youths at school, with 

their parents and families and when coming out. We have also recorded a range of 

relaxation exercises with them, which will be included as part of Oneself. 

• We have finalised drafting the content for the toolkit, including the free content, the 

strategies around dealing with school, parents and families and coming out, a 'chilling out' 

section on tips to help young people relax, and a range of downloadable guides and external 

resources.  

• Started work on two research papers. The first focuses on the qualitative analysis of our 

adult expert interviews to understand how LGBTQ+ youths can effectively manage their 

wellbeing and how to implement the toolkit in the real world. The second is a co-design 

paper narrating the key steps taken in the development of the toolkit and the selection of 

resilience and other strategies it offers.  

 

Oneself, free content - a pronouns animation 
For the past few months, we have collaborated with Rainbow Power at Free2Be, an LGBTQ+ youth 

organisation, to develop an animation on pronouns, what they are and how to use them 

appropriately. This short clip will be featured in Oneself's homepage and be accessible to all. Below 

are some screenshots from the animation. 

 

 



 

 

 

Oneself: look and feel 
With the wireframes approved, the digital building of Oneself is now underway! We are hoping to 

have a functional prototype later this spring. 

Slide through the stack of images below to explore how Oneself will look and feel, as well as to see 

some of the initial content that we have put together for the toolkit. We say initial because this 

content is still very much under development and refinements are being made. We are excited to 

see Oneself start to come to life, have you got any feedback for us? We'd really like to hear from you  

- please contact Ali Alicia.Nunez-Garcia@open.ac.uk. 

 

https://Alicia.Nunez-Garcia@open.ac.uk/


 

 

 



 

 

 

Our video content is also now under development! After a full filming day with our community 

members, Georgie, Lilly and Chloe, at the end of November 2022, Bluestep has been collating the 

recorded material into six short video clips with integrated animated features that will address the 

topics of dealing with parents and family, dealing with school and coming out. In these video, our 

contributors share their personal experiences and advice regarding these topics. 



We have put together some images below showing how these videos will appear on Oneself. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Let us know what you think! 
If you'd like to learn more about the project, do not hesitate to contact us. We are also really keen to 

get feedback about your ideas for future newsletters and what you think of our progress to date. 

 

Mathijs.Lucassen@open.ac.uk  

Alicia.Nunez-Garcia@open.ac.uk 

 

Or visit us on the web at The PRIDE Project | Faculty of Wellbeing, Education and Language Studies 

(open.ac.uk).   

https://Mathijs.Lucassen@open.ac.uk
https://Alicia.Nunez-Garcia@open.ac.uk
https://wels.open.ac.uk/research/health-studies-research-group-hsrg/projects/pride-project
https://wels.open.ac.uk/research/health-studies-research-group-hsrg/projects/pride-project

